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We will be celebrating Father’s Day 

on Friday 31st August   
 

with a Sausage Sizzle Breakfast at 8.15am.  

There will be a liturgy in the hall at 9.15am, 

open classrooms from 9.45am to 10:15am, 

followed by the Fathers’ Day Stall for students. 
 

We hope Dads, Grandfathers or Uncles  

can come along and join us. 

FATHERS’ DAY CELEBRATIONS 

This week letters went home with some students regarding attendance concerns.  This letter was sent to any 
child whose attendance was between 80 and 90 per cent.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform parents of how much leave your child has had this year, as we are             
striving for every child to reach the CEDP target of 90 per cent or better. 

ATTENDANCE LETTERS 

On Monday 27th August the students in Years 3 and 5 will be doing a NAPLAN online trial.  
 
Could all Year 3 and 5 students please bring in a pair of headphones to use on the day. 
 
A fact sheet regarding the NAPLAN online trial was sent to families via our Skoolbag App. If you would like a 
paper copy please contact the office. 

YEARS 3 AND 5 ONLINE TRIAL NAPLAN 


